
 
 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

     

 

 

   Tan Sri Bashir Ahmad  
    Advisor GMR Airports  
 

Tan Sri Bashir Ahmad joined the aviation industry in 1972 as a Management Trainee in the 

then newly formed Malaysia Airlines. He worked in Malaysia Airlines for 29 years in various 

managements positions of Director of Corporate Planning, Commercial Director and 

Executive Vice-President Airline.  

During his tenure at Malaysia Airlines, Tan Sri Bashir was directly involved in air services 

negotiations from 1978 to 2001, a period of 23 years.  

In 2001, Tan Sri Bashir joined the Government as Aviation Advisor to the Ministry of 

Transport.  

In 2003, he joined Malaysia Airports where he served as CEO for 11 years until 2014 and then 

as Advisor to the Board for 3 years until 2017.  

Tan Sri Bashir was also President of the ACI Asia Pacific for 2 terms from 2010 to 2014.  

Tan Sri Bashir is currently Advisor to GMR Airports.  
 

 

 
 

 


